
Eugene Kaspersky 
Founder and Chief Executive Officer 
Kaspersky Lab 
Americas Headquarters 
500 Unicom Park, 3rd Floor 
Woburn, Massachusetts 01801 

Dear Mr. Kaspersky: 

August 14, 2017 

Office of the Under Secretary 
National Protection and Programs Directorate 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
Washington, DC 20528 

Homeland 
Security 

Thank you for your letter of July 18, 2017 addressed to then-Secretary of Homeland 
Security John F. Kelly. The Acting Secretary has asked me to respond on her behalf. 

We appreciate your offer to provide information to the Department about your company 
and its operations and products as well as to communicate with the Department about making 
cyberspace safer. We look forward to communicating with you further on this matter and 
receiving such information from you, and we appreciate your patience as we work through 
timing and logistical issues. 

We will be in touch again shortly. Thank you again for your letter. 

Sincerely, 

Jeanette Manfra 
Senior Official Performing the Duties of the 

Under Secretary 


